
- Spectrum coaxial installation update- the new coaxial cables in the condo 
units in the 5 and 7 stacks have been installed and tested.  The individual 
condo coaxial cables for each of those units was placed in the existing metal 
conduit.  Therefore, each unit will have its own protected line.  This was a 
test run and we are very pleased with the outcome.  

- The plan is to replicate the same procedure in the remaining 16 stacks.  
Starting October 23rd or 24th, they will be precutting the sheetrock near the 
baseboard in each unit on the first floor units so that the installation crew can 
place the coaxial cable behind the sheetrock rather than leaving it exposed in 
the unit as it is currently. This access opening will be a few inches above the 
baseboard and be about four inches wide and run from the wall to the cable 
outlet box. Once the coaxial cables have been installed and tested, the 
condominium will have the access sheetrock that was removed reinstalled 
and prepared for painting.   Once the drywall has been repaired, we will 
repaint it if you provide us with your paint so that we have a perfect match.  
All of the condo units in the stack will be impacted during this instillation 
and testing process of that stack.   

- Once a plan for the installation has been finalized, the manager will notify 
the owners of the schedule.  Since the coaxial cables will be feed into the 
metal conduit on the first floor a substantial amount of the work will be at 
that location.  However, every unit will be affected by this important 
instillation project.  Once it is completed every condo unit will have its own 
coaxial cable feeding the telephones, televisions, internet, etc.  This should 
increase the bandwidth available to our family and guests. Thanks for your 
cooperation. 


